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Our Opal Journey 

On Tuesday 25th June, some of the children who 
have been chosen to represent our Rights          

Respecting School Council visited Bradshaw School, 
another school within our Trust, to learn more 

about OPAL (Outdoor Play and Learning). 
 
As you will be aware, we have begun our own OPAL journey so wanted to give some of our 

children the opportunity to experience the programme at a more developed stage. By       
doing this, we hoped to inspire our children and give them some ideas around what they 

would like to see at Beech Hill as part of the OPAL programme. The children who visited 
were able to watch the children at Bradshaw taking part in a variety of outdoor activities 
and were encouraged to join in. As always, the children of Beech Hill School were great  

ambassadors and had a truly wonderful time. They asked 
some excellent questions. They were so excited about the 

different activities that they saw, and there was lots of 
discussion amongst them about the things that they would 
like to see at Beech Hill. It was wonderful to see our   

children trying new things with enthusiasm, determination 
and excitement! 

 
At a later date, the children will feed back to the other children in 
school about what they saw as well as meeting as the Rights            

Respecting School Council to share what they think would work well at 
our school. 

 
The children and staff from Bradshaw School were very welcoming 
and were fantastic guides, explaining what each play area was for and 

giving demonstrations where necessary. 
 

A number of Beech Hill staff attended with the children and they too 
cannot wait to see the changes come into play.  

As a school, we are very excited about the opportunities that OPAL 

will bring and we are sure that you are too!  

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@beechhillschool.co.uk


House Points 

These children have all been   
awarded a silver certificate 

for receiving 100 House 
Points. 

Karamnisha D 

London Trip 
 
On Wednesday 26th June at 7:15am, sixty year 5 children from 
Beech Hill and Dean Field set off on their journey to London. The 
children had a very early start as they had to be at Halifax Train    
Station for 6:50am. They were all very excited as they travelled 
by train to King’s Cross Station in London. 
 
The first stop when they arrived was the River Thames to go on a 
river cruise. The children’s reactions to seeing famous landmarks 
was absolutely wonderful. It was lovely to see the children talking 
about their classroom learning as they looked out across our     
capital city, pointing out different places of interest and asking 
questions. The children had their lunch in Jubilee Gardens before 
heading on to the theatre to watch ‘Wicked’. The performance 
was amazing! 
 
Throughout the day, the children travelled by tube numerous 
times which can be a little bit daunting as it is quite busy. All of 
the adults were extremely proud of the children’s behaviour and 
how they stayed together in groups safely travelling around.     
After the theatre, the children enjoyed tea at Pizza Express. 
Many members of the public commented on the excellent          
behaviour of our children. 
  
It was an absolute pleasure taking the year 5 children to London 
and a great day was had by all!  We are extremely grateful to the 
staff and governors/trustees who gave up their time to make this 
possible. 

These children have all been   
awarded a bronze certificate 

for receiving 50 House 
Points. 

Muhammed F 

These children have all been 
awarded a gold certificate 

for  receiving 200 House 
Points. 

 
 

 

Sabah N 
Aizah A 
Rehaan R 
Marwah H 

New Library 
 
*Look at our new library in school*. We have lots of fiction 
and non-fiction titles for our children to enjoy. We have our        

30-book challenge for pupils to complete as well as a range of 
curriculum books to enhance our pupils’ learning. 



Coffee Morning 
 
Last Friday, we held a refugee coffee morning for our refugee families at Beech Hill 
School. 
 
Our families had the opportunity to do some colouring activities with their children and 
have breakfast together. It was a lovely morning. 
 
Watch out for more coffee mornings in the future. 

TT Rockstars Most   

Improved Accuracy 
 

Year 2 -  Anika J (Switzerland) 

Year 3 - Maryam A (Jordan) 

Year 4 - Hajra K (Australia) 

Year 5 - Eric P (Denmark) 

Year 6 - Sulaiman S (Egypt) 

 

Class with the highest average 

of correct answers per person 

Australia 

 

 

 

Attendance Update 
17.06.2024 - 21.06.2024 
 

Attendance last week was very 
low with not one class achieving 
above the national average. 
 
We have three weeks left of the 
academic year so let’s have a huge 
push to get to 100% . 
 
If you would like to discuss your 
child’s attendance, please contact 
Mrs Farhat Hussain, Attendance 
Officer on 01422 345004. 
 
Thank you for your continued  
support. 
 
  
 
 
 

 



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 1st July 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

NHS Healthy Start 
 
What is Healthy Start? 
 
If you’re more than 10 weeks pregnant or have a child under 
4, you may be entitled to get help to buy healthy food and 
milk. 
 
If you’re eligible, you’ll be sent a Healthy Start card with 
money on it that you can use in some UK shops. We’ll add your 
benefit onto this card every 4 weeks. 
 
You can use your card to buy: 
 
• Plain liquid cow’s milk 
• Fresh, frozen and tinned fruit and vegetables 
• Fresh, dried and tinned pulses 
• Infant formula milk based on cow’s milk 
 
You can also use your card to collect: 
 
• Healthy Start vitamins - these support you during         

pregnancy and breastfeeding 
• Vitamin drops for babies and young children - these are 

suitable from birth to 4 years old 
 
For more information about this scheme and to apply for a 
Healthy Start card, please follow the link Healthy Start 

Medication 
 
Please note if your child has 
been given medication,   

parents will need to come 
to the school office to 
complete the medical forms 

which then need to be 
agreed by a senior member 

of staff.  
 
School staff will not be 

able to administer any new 
medication without the   

relevant paper work.   
 
Medical forms will also need 

to be completed for        
inhalers, steroid creams or 

antihistamines. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/
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